
Tuesday, April 7th, 2020

RE: Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Dear BSC Families,

The Brampton Soccer Club continues to follow all directives from our governing bodies, as well as  
all various levels of government. At this time, all soccer activities continue to be suspended for the 
month of April and May with the exception of our Home Programming. 

We hope that all our BSC families are staying safe during this tough time while doing their part to 
help #flattenthecurve. We look forward to having everyone back playing this great game soon. 
Getting our players back on the pitch after these incredibly demanding times of staying at home 
and self-isolation will be extremely important. We believe this will truly help get everyone physically 
and mentally recharged after this pandemic passes. 

Our goal is to facilitate soccer as soon as we are cleared to do so by the City of Brampton and Ontario 
Soccer. We remain optimistic that this will happen, and that we will have an outdoor season, even if it  
is an adjusted program this year. 

At this time, we encourage all players to register for the outdoor season to ensure they have a spot,
and allow those registered with the Brampton Soccer Club to access the Home Programming modules. 
This will also allow the Club to plan accordingly in terms of supplies and facilities.

Brampton Soccer Club will be extending the early registration pricing until May 15th. Once the season 
is adjusted by Ontario Soccer, we will reimburse any funds accordingly. Competitive players are to 
register only at the registration cost, as the competitive surcharge will be determined and adjusted 
at a later date. You can contact us with any questions via e-mail at: officeadmin@bramptonsc.com

We thank all of our coaches, managers and staff that continue to work behind the scenes. They are 
volunteering their own time to help our players and are proving to be leaders in our #Brampton community! 

Again, please ensure that everyone remains safe and continues to do their part to end this pandemic.
We look forward to seeing everyone back on the pitch soon!

Sincerely,
Board of Directors & Staff
Brampton Soccer Club
#strongertogether 

www.bramptonsc.com


